
 
 

LIVE KITCHEN 

The new lunch system is working well and the children are enjoying their meals.  If 

you have not yet registered please provide an email address so we can set you up to 

order meals from home.  We would encourage you to do this at home with your child 

to ensure you order a meal both you and your child are happy with.  Please also 

ensure your child knows what has been ordered as there has been a little confusion 

for a few children.  If an order has not been placed and children arrive late in the 

morning they will not get their choice of meal that day but will be served a jacket 

potato or whatever else is available. 
 

HEALTHY PACKED LUNCHES 

It is very important that the children have a healthy packed lunch.  

Please do not send sweets or chocolate bars as part of their lunch and limit biscuits 

or cakes to one item per day. 
 

Please note DINNER MONEY is now £2.10 per day/ £10.50 per week,  

payable at the BEGINNING of the week. Thank you. 
 

HURRICANE IRMA 

St Cuthbert’s Church will be open on Saturday 16th September for quiet prayer and 

to receive donations to be sent to Anguilla as part of the relief fund following 

Hurricane IRMA. 
 

NEW SUMMERHOUSE 

Trevor Bell has very kindly offered to build us a new summer house and it is being 

made at the moment. This is an exceptionally kind gift and we can’t wait to see it. 
 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

 Friday 15th September – WOW Celebration 

Friday 22nd September – Out of School Achievements 

Friday 29th September – HARVEST FESTIVAL 

(Please note we will let you know when Reception WOWs start) 
Sally Hobson 
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